
	

HORLEY PARISH COUNCIL 

SPECIAL MEETING 14 JULY 2016 

AGENDA 

Dear Councillor, 

You are summoned to a special meeting of the Parish Council which will be held in 
the Old School Room at 7.30 pm on Thursday 14 July 2016. 

Clerk to Horley Parish Council 

 

1) Apologies 

2) Declaration of Interests 

3) Proposed B4100 road closure 

Recently the Council has become aware of plans to close the B4100 Warwick Road 
for a period of 8 weeks from 10 August to 6 October, to facilitate the building of a new 
sewer.  The closure will be in the vicinity of Dukes Meadow, and will mean that traffic 
from Horley into Banbury will be required to find an alternative route.  The Parish 
Council has not been consulted on these proposals, and has had no opportunity to 
comment. 
 
Oxfordshire County Council has been invited to provide an officer to attend the 
meeting to provide further details, to explain the reasons for the road closure, and the 
measures which will be put in place to minimise the impact on Horley. 
 

     4)  Date of next meeting 
 25 August 2016  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


